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Notice of Public Meeting 
 
 The Oregon Supreme Court will hold a public meeting at 1:30 p.m., Monday, June 29, 2020, 
This Public Meeting will be held via video conference. The meeting is open to the public, but the Court 
will not be taking public testimony.  If you are interested in attending the meeting you may use the 
following link:   
 
https://oregonjudicial.webex.com/oregonjudicial/onstage/g.php?MTID=e5430c9746b949e24
84871df5000eb386  
 
 The meeting will cover: 
  
 1) Letter from Deans of Oregon's law schools and others re: July 2020 Bar Exam 

 
 
The Court will be closed on Friday, June 26, pursuant to Chief Justice Order 20-017.  All staff 

are on unpaid furlough status to address anticipated reductions in funding. 
 
 If you need an accommodation to attend the meeting, please contact Daniel W. Parr, Appellate 
Court Administrator, 503.986.5589, or Coty Hollister, Supervisor, 503.986.4534.  Oregon Relay System 
- 711, Fax:  503. 986.5561. E-mail:  public.meetings@ojd.state.or.us. 
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